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IDAHOBIT DAY FLAG
RAISING EVENT

On International Day Against
Homophobia, Biphobia,
Intersexism and Transphobia
(IDAHOBIT) Day the new
progressive flag was raised at
Council’s Splatt Street office.

We took this day as an
opportunity to stand together
and show support for the
LGBTQIA+ community.

Following the flag raising
ceremony our library and youth
services departments teamed
up to host a morning tea at the
Library.

OFFICIAL OPENING

The Robinvale/Euston Netball Change Rooms have
been officially opened. This facility is a great example
of how the hard work of individuals, committees,
clubs & different levels of government work together

and all contribute to get results.

The New Progressive Flag

The progressive pride flag was designed by Daniel Quasar in 2018, who
added five arrow-shaped lines to the classic Rainbow Pride Flag.

The black and brown stripes are to represent marganilised LGBTQIA+
communities of colour, along with the colours pink, light blue and white,
which are used on the Transgender Pride Flag.

SHARED PATH IS ON THE WAY

The McCallum Street shared pathway project in Swan
Hill is well underway. The concrete path will be 975m
long and 2.5m wide and constructed along McCallum
Street between Woorinen South Road and Stradbroke
Avenue, on the decommissioned Number 9 channel
reserve.
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Thank You

to our Volunteers

Last week we celebrated National
Volunteers Week (V).

VW week (s dedicated to acknowledging
volunteers and provides an opportunity
for organisations 1o formally recognise the
efforts of their volunteers.

We Have many Ward workivg and passionate

volunteers, across a wide variety of Council

services - the community, our Visitors and
your Council appreciate you ~ thank you!

FLU VACCINATIONS

Influenza (flu) vaccines
are now available at Swan
Hill Rural City Council’s
immunisation sessions and
special flu sessions.
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Bookings are essential.

For more information,
please contact the Public
Health Services Department

on 5036 2591.

NEW ELEMENTS AT ADVENTURE PLAYGROUND

In response to community feedback - we have recently
added brand new elements to Adventure Playground at

Riverside Park in Swan Hill.

We hope you love them as much as we do!

NAVIGATING
BUSINESS: SOCIAL
MEDIA AND BRANDING

Join a stellar line-up of
local business owners as
they offer valuable insights
into the world of social
media and branding!

Everyone welcome - from

ASSET NAMING
SUBMISSIONS

Council is inviting members
of the community to submit
naming suggestions to be
included on Council’s Asset
Naming Masterlist.

We are particularly seeking to
recognise prominent women
from the region and to include
local Aboriginal language onto
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those with a business idea
through to established
business owners.

Date: Wednesday, 8 June

Time: 6.30-8pm
For more EI'!' '%EI
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information
and to register
scan QR code.

our Masterlist.

Naming of Council assets
such as roads and parklands
provides an opportunity

to honour individuals and
groups in the community
that deserve recognition

for past contributions and
achievements.

To make a submission, please
visit: letstalkswanhill.vic.gov.
au
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